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SUBJECT: 
	

ASSASSIN ON OF PRESIDENT KENNED
Y 

/phone 
 MR. R , Route 1, Box 135A, Euless, Texa

s, 

p.m. thin dat . He related an in
cident about a Nash Rambler • 

being seen leaving the building a
t Elm and Houston on 11/22/63. 

He was driving his car and follow
ing his/boss-who was driving 

a Cadillac: They were coming south on Obuston and had to wait for 

the parade and the incident happe
ned shortly after they reached 

this intersection. COOPER observ
ed a white male somewhere 

between 20 and 30 years of age i
rate at a Nash Ramble tation-

wagon, light colored, as it pulle
d out and was read to leave, 

from Elm and Houston. This stati
onwagon pulled 	t real.fast 

in front of the Cadillac driven b
y his boss 	his employer 

had to stop abruptly and nearl
y hit this NasajIraRkbr. COOPER 

could not see who was driving th
e Nash Ra er and could not 

furnish any further description o
f the m n who jumped into 

this car. They drove off at a ra
ther fast rate of speed: 

and went down toward the overpass
 toward Oak Cliff. 

COOP R was following his immediat
e supervisor 

**' MR. MARVIN C RppINsQi who was
 taking his Cadillac home 

t".67Di 	. COOPER was then to pick up ROB
INSON and they were 

to go bac to their employment in
 Garland in his car. He 	- 

advised t at MARVIN C'ROBINSON r
esides on Marsalis Street 

in Dallas and that the house is f
ive doors off Loop 12 but he 

does not have the exact residence
. 

COOPER and ROBINSON are both empl
oyed at Ling Tesco 

Vought at Garland, Texas. He sta
ted that ROBINSON would either 

be at home today or might be on d
uty at the Naval Air Station 

at Grand Prairie. He believed th
at ROBINSON could give further 

information about the Rambler Sta
tionwagon, also the driver 

and the rider. 
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